
 

 

A member of the Tapton School Academy Trust  

May 2023 
 
Dear Students, Parents and Carers,  
 

GCSE Results Day Thursday 24th August 2023 
 
 
GCSE examination results will be available for collection from the school hall on Thursday 24th 
August 2023 from 9:30am. 
 
The Senior Leadership Team, Sixth Form team and Careers Advisor will be available to answer any 
questions you may have and to support you on results day. The Sixth Form team will then be 
available on subsequent days to follow up any issues/decision. 
 
If you cannot attend school to pick up your results, please e-mail myself to make alternative 
arrangements before Wednesday 16th August 2023. 
 
We look forward to seeing you on 24th August. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
Mr J Watson  
Assistant Headteacher 
jwatson@forgevalley.sheffield.sch.uk 
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